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Announcements
PP Jen Finnegan announced a first call for nominees for this year’s elections. Elections will be held 
during our regular meeting on September 19th.

This year’s Haunted House 
fundraiser will partner with local 
clubs & youth organizations. 
Participating groups will design 
and staff one of the rooms at the 
event, and visitors will have the 
chance to vote for their favorite 
group. All groups will receive at 
least $500 with the top three being 
awarded $3,000, $2,000, and 
$1,000 respectively.

Recognitions
Andree Blanchier was  recognized 

for a family trip to Cancun.
$100 to her Paul Harris.

Alex Hauf-Belden was recognized for his 10th 
wedding anniversary celebrated with a trip to 
Monterey, Carmel, and San Francisco.
$100 to his Paul Harris and $100 to the club.



Red Badge 
President Rick presented returning member Keli Anthis 
with her “red badge of courage”. Welcome back to 
Redding and to the Club, Keli!

Today’s Program - Jailhouse Attack Update
Mike Mangas introduced Lieutenant 
Tim Renault, highlighting his extensive 
career in law enforcement. Tim began as a 
correctional officer with the Shasta County 
Sheriff’s Office in 2002 and later joined the 
Antioch Police Department in 2004. His 
dream of becoming a Redding police officer 
was realized when he was hired by the city 
of Redding. 

Tim holds a bachelor’s degree in 
Administration of Justice and is a 2018 
graduate of Leadership Redding. His roles 
have included patrol officer, SWAT team 

member, sniper, detective, and special services unit sergeant, among others. He has also served as 
a firearms instructor, active shooter instructor, taser instructor, and peer support team leader.

Upon his promotion to lieutenant, Tim managed field operations and the 
special services unit. He currently serves in the administrative division. 
Tim has been married to his wife, Audrey, for 17 years, and they have 
two sons, Brennan and Grayson.

Tim shared a harrowing experience from his career, detailing an 
incident in 2022 when he was attacked by inmates while working as a 
correctional officer. The attack involved two inmates who had planned 
to escape by killing Tim and using his uniform. Despite being severely 
injured, Tim fought back until help arrived. The attackers were later 
prosecuted, with one committing suicide and the other sentenced to life 
in prison.

Tim’s story emphasized the dangers faced by correctional officers and the importance of vigilance 
and training. He also discussed the changes in jail protocols and the need for better mental health 
support for officers. The event concluded with a Q&A session, where Tim answered questions about 
his experience and the current state of the jail system. The audience expressed gratitude for his 
service and resilience.

An unexpected reunion 
between Lt. Renault and 

the plastic surgeon from his 
attack, PP Mark Ball 






